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May I have your attention for the announcements please… 
 
After the break, we’ll undertake our Habitat for Humanity fundraiser. Students who donate $25 can 
participate in relaxed dress and do not have to abide by haircut and shaving guidelines. Watch your 
email inbox for more details and instructions. 
 
Are you interested in a career in cyber security, cyber engineering, or similar fields? Louisiana 
Tech, in conjunction with The Department of Homeland Security, is hosting an AICS simulation 
on Saturday, April 20. Participants will portray a Homeland Security agent for a day to solve a 
scenario based off of real-world events. They will be trained on cyber security issues that affect 
national security, foreign policy, cyber engineering, hacking wireless networks, solving secret 
messages, and other ways of hiding information. For details, check out the STREAM Moodle page 
and look for Cyber Engineering.  
 
Don’t forget that today is the deadline to register for Intramural Basketball. If you have questions, 
check the Intramural Moodle page or see Mrs. Ash in the Main Office. 
 
The annual FCA carwash will be Sunday, April 7th at the Chick-fil-a on College Drive. This year, 
all donations will go to St. Lillian Academy. Please come support this great cause and get your car 
or truck washed! FCA members, don’t forget to sign up! 
 
Thank you for your attention; that is all. 
 
 
 


